
William Parks 
From:wparks@att.net
To:All League Members

Sun, Sep 18, 2022 at 9:15 AM

Really, Really Important...

This Thursday, September 22, we cannot gather at Stony Creek for golf. There is an 
outing at Stony which will have the whole course for the whole day. Instead we have
reserved multiple tee times starting at 8:30 AM for the 18 hole course (the 
championship course) at Hickory Hills Country Club, 8201 95th Street. The course 
cost for senior golfers for 18 holes with cart is $38. There is a 9 hole rate for 
the championship course of $37 (hahaha!). Hickory does have a 9 hole short course 
(par 30) which can be played (with cart) for $20. If you plan on joining us for 
rounds on either course you must reserve by calling or testing either myself, Bill 
Parks – 708-267-1516, or by calling or texting Fred Metz – 708-972-8866 no later 
than Tuesday at noon and let us know if you are doing 18 or 9. This will allow us 
to make adjustments to the number of tee times and players. Hope lots of you will 
join us at Hickory Hills CC.

Pretty Darn Important...
Congratulation to this year's winners of our league championship.

Flight Winners (Most points 
during the year)

left to right: Jim Ethel 
(Subs), Bill Hawkins (Flight 
A), Leo Merenda (Flight C), 
Bill Parks (Flight B)

Team Championship (Best points for
all three flights)

Left to right: Terry Luby, John
Surwillo, Ted Kumzi

We had one great year with plenty
of really fine golf weather, fun
guys and really good matches. We
added several new members to the



league which just added even more fun to the group. I join with all of our senior 
members in hoping that we continue to have the company of all who played in the 
league during the current season. Let's play two... oops or 9 or 18!

Also Important...
Shirts are still in process. As soon as they show up you'll be notified. Thanks for
your patience.

Almost Important...
Thursday, September 29th we'll be back at Stony Creek. Please remember to let Fred know if you will be with us 
on that day.

Bill Parks, Handicap Chair
St. Linus Men's Golf League


